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Your union, the PSA, will be attending your workplace to talk with all staff about a range of important 
issues. 

As we understand, there are currently a number of issues which are affecting members. This is a great 
opportunity to have your voice heard and to bring forward any additional information which we may not be 
aware of. 

Monday, 4 September 

12.30pm-1.30pm 

Katoomba Room, L3 
Agenda 

» Recap of award negotiations 
» Transport change management framework 
» Contractors 
» Update on freight industry branch restructure  
» Union campaigns 
» General business. 

Membership forms will be available for those wishing to sign up on the day. All staff are encouraged to join 
the PSA and be involved by having a say in how their workplace is run. 

It’s time to get involved! 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/

